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Commemorative Flag Tribute for Veterans Day: 

NCCC’s Veteran Association will be offering American Flags that may be dedicated in honor or in memory of a family 
member or friend who has served or is currently serving in the Armed Forces.  The flags will be displayed for 
Veterans’ Day and throughout the month of November. Join us in creating a poignant tribute to our veterans.  Flags 
are available in the Enrollment Center (A123), and in Veteran Services (B103). Donation start at $1. Digital donations 
may also be made on the Veteran Services web page. 
Bryan O’Toole, Veteran Services 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dining Services: 
Menus and Hours:   Dining Commons  Commons Café                                           

Specials:  
Mon-Shepherd’s pie, Tue -Greek chicken wrap, Wed -N-Trip Philly, Thu - Italian Sausage Sub 
Fri -Fish Fry                                         
Soup: 
Mon – Jambalaya, Tue - Italian Wedding,  Wed- Tomato Florentine, Thu - Vegetarian 3  bean chili 
Fri - Kickin Crab Chowder 
Pizza of the week: Stinger 
Tonia Fingerlow, Dining Services Manager                                
 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/veterans/
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Dining-Commons-Menu-with-hours.pdf
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Commons-Cafe-Menu-with-hours1.pdf


 
 
 
Career and Transfer Services: Week of 10/30/2023 to 11/3/2023 
Military Visits: 

 
 
Transfer Services:  

 
Kate Murphy, Career & Transfer Services Program Administrator, Student Success Center, Learning Commons 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Reminder to take the Wolf Packed Program Student Perception Survey coming to you tomorrow: 
 
In collaboration with the Hanover Research company, the College is conducting a survey to understand your experience with the Wolf 
Packed program that you used to order and receive your books and course materials before this semester. This survey will be sent to the 
current students who are 18 years old or older, and will be delivered to your inbox from the email address ayanagi@niagaracc.suny.edu 
tomorrow (Tuesday, 10/31).  
 
The data gathered from the survey will help the College improve the program for future semesters, so please strongly consider your 
participation in this survey. You will have a chance to enter into a random drawing for one of four gift cards of $50 each when you complete 
the survey. We are looking forward to learning from you about your experience the Wolf Packed program. Thank you in advance for taking 
the survey and helping the College improve the program.  
Akie Yanagi, Ph.D. 
NCCC Director of Planning, Research, and Institutional Assessment | Academic Affairs 
ayanagi@niagaracc.suny.edu 

 
Justice, Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion: 
Visit the web https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/jedi/  for more information and upcoming activities. 
John D Strong, Chief Diversity & Equity Officer 

 
 

Wellness Center:  

 
 
Cheri Yager MSN, BSN, RN, Supervisor of College Nursing Services/Wellness Center 

 
Student Life:  
Voter Information is available at the link below: 
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/campus-life/voting/  
 
Visit the Student Life website for upcoming events:  
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/  
 
 

Missed an issue Weekly Wolf?  Visit this website for past issues: http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/  
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